
Lanett City Schools
Board of Education

First Reading: Open Budget Hearing - Summary
September 8, 2022

On Thursday, September 9, 2022 Lanett City School Board of Education met at
Lanett City Schools Central Office for the first reading of the 2022-2023 Open Budget.
The hearing was streamed live via the Lanett Panthers Facebook page.

The hearing began at 5:30 p.m. (est).  Followed by prayer.  The hearing’s agenda was
approved and seconded.

New Business: The first reading and discussion of LCS budget for fiscal year
2022-2023.  The board did not approve or vote on the budget at this hearing.  A second
reading is scheduled for the September regular board meeting on Monday, September
12, 2022.  The 2022-2023 budget will be approved and voted on at that time.

The meeting adjourned at 5:51 p.m.


